
Hello Everyone,  
We received some BIG 

NEWS last week.  The Indiana Depart-

ment of Education released it’s report card 

grades for Indiana schools.  St. Joseph is 

once again an “A” rated school after being 

a “B” the last two report cards.  We are 

very proud of the hard work put forth by 

students and staff to receive this recognition.  This validates what 

we all know already; that our school is a great place to learn and 

grow.  Thanks to all of our parents and patrons for their support 

and encouraging their children to always do their best.  And, 

speaking of doing their best, we had NO infractions given out 

during the first grading period.  THAT’S  A-M-A-Z-I-N-G!       

I encourage everyone to Keep Up the Good Work! 
 

OK, here’s a question for 

you. Will a 17 pound pump-

kin float when placed in a tub 

of water?  That’s just what 

the 4th graders were trying to 

find out with their pumpkins 

this week.  Each student 

weighed and measured, then, 

they tried to guess correctly if 

it would float.  Guess what 

they discovered? 
 

Next Tuesday is  PICTURE DAY 

Tuesday - Red Ribbon Rally at GSHS for grade 5 

Tuesday - Archery practice begins 

Wednesday -  Group picture day 

Wednesday - Duke energy presents, Kilowatt Kitchen 

Next Friday is FALL FESTIVAL 
 

It looks like next week is packed with activities.  The week after 

will be Red Ribbon Week.  We all know what fun that is!  Watch 

for the list of daily activities to come home so you don’t miss out 

on all the fun. 

 

Have a great Fall Break and stay safe. 
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Special Points of Interest 

 

Oct. 13 -  There will be an 8:15 am 

Mass to attend.   
 

Oct. 12 - Parent / Teacher  

Conferences,  TONIGHT 
 

Oct. 13 - 16  Fall Break, No School 
 

Oct. 17 & 18  Picture Day 
Students may wear free dress 

according to handbook guide-

lines.  Remember to  bring 

your picture order form! 
 

Oct. 20 - Fall Festival 5:30 - 7:30 

We still need donations of prizes 

and cakes.  Open to 

the public, bring your 

friends and family!   
 

Food, games, prizes, cake walk!! 
 

The Catholic Corner 
 

October 13, 2017 

Feast of Our Lady of Fatima 
 

The centenary anniversary celebrations in 

honor of the apparitions of Our Lady of 

Fatima began in May 2017 (the first appa-

rition and the feast of Our Lady of  

Fatima), and will run for five months 

through October 2017 (the final apparition 

and the anniversary of the Miracle of the 

Sun).  Rosaries are being prayed around 

the world this weekend as part of the 

celebration.  A rosary will be prayed in 

our Bicentennial Park on Saturday,  

October 14 at noon.  All are welcome! 

Attention Wildcat Archers: 

A parent meeting will be held on  

October 17 @ 5: 00 pm in the gym  

followed by a practice for 4th & 5th 

students.  We will hold a Wildcat 

Archery Camp to be announced at 

a later date for all 3rd graders who 

are interested in shooting.  Please 

stay tuned for more info. 


